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I fully support this bill and hope that, following the study, Oregon will  establish a state 

gun dealer licensing program. 

Yes, dealers currently are licensed Federally, but on average, most of them are 

inspected by ATF less than once a decade. 

We need our state to license and inspect these dealers, holding them to a high 

standard and accountability. 

This is a common sense action that gun owners should also support to make our 

communities safer. 


